
Announcements for Monday, April 8, 2019 

 

 Happy National Library Week!  We are celebrating by having Amnesty Week.  This 

means you may return your late books without a fine and if you ask Mrs. Smith or Mrs. 

Sutherland this week – we will forgive existing fines.  It is a great way to clear your 

library account before the end of the year!  Come see us in the Media Center. 

 

 St. Johns River State College will visit with students and families in the Bartram Trail 

High School Auditorium tomorrow night at 6:30 pm to present general dual enrollment 

information followed by a brief Q & A session. If you are interested in understanding 

how dual enrollment works, this is your opportunity to learn more. 

 

 Prom tickets are available on schoolpay now through April 17th. Tickets are $60 and all 

info is on the BTHS website. Buy your tickets now! 

 

 There are only a few spots left for the Spanish Club’s End of the Year Party at TOP 

GOLF, please bring your check to Ms. Echt’s room as soon as possible. 

 

 Attention Seniors!  If you are interested in attending Florida Polytechnic University, 

there is still time to apply!  FloridaPoly still has need-based and merit-based scholarships 

remaining for the Fall 2019 semester!  They have even streamlined their application and 

decision process and will accept pics and screen shots of unofficial documents.  

If you are interested in Florida Polytechnic University, do not miss out on the 

opportunity for their scholarships! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


